
 
 

Staff Report 

 
To: Mayor and City Council 

 

Through:  Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

From: Jeremy Armistead, Public Works Department Director 

 

Date: August 28, 2024  

 

Subject: Resolution to apply for 2025 LMIG 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The staff recommends that Loganville City Council approve for the Public Works Department to apply 

for the 2025 LMIG fund. Upon approval we would apply for the grant in the amount of $165,975.71. The 

City of Loganville would be required to commit to a 30% fund match of $49,792.71. This would bring the 

2025 LMIG total $215,768.42. The 2025 LMIG project would be put out for bid in February and we 

would return in March with the approved bidder. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Each year the City of Loganville attempts to pave three miles of city streets and roads using the LMIG 

funding. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


